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WASHINGTON, D.C. -- Sena.tor Bob Dole today announced that the 

Senate Public Works Committee has a.pproved pla.ns for the $18 

million Topeka Federal Office Building. 

"I am extremely pleased to learn tha.t the Committee has moved 

so quickly to provide full clearance for this ma.jor Topeka 

project," Dole said. 

The Committee's approval of the General Services Administra.tion 

prospectus completes the necessary Senate action, and only 

a.pproval by the House Public Works Committee is needed before 

GSA can move ahead with site selection and additional steps 

toward construction. 

"I have been in close contact with members of both the 

Senate and House Committeess and am hopeful that the Horne 

Committee ca.n now act to remove the final obstacle to full 

u 

speed progress on the building," Dole said. 
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